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THE OREGON RAILROAD AND NAVIGATION COMPANY

STANDARD 
11-08-15900

J. B. DE FRIEST. General Eastern Agent 
287 Broadway

Traffic Department IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO

No.

NEW YORK CITY, MarCh 26, 1909.

Mr. Henry A. Niles,

111 Broadway, City.

Lear Sir

Referring to the convention of Certified 

Public Accountants at Denver, Colo., in October 1909, of 

which I understand you are a member.

If it is your intention to attend this 

meeting will you kindly advise, and I will be glad to 

have our Passenger Representative call upon or furnish 

you with full information regarding the trip.

Trusting you will favor me with a reply, 

I am

G.E. A.

HLG M
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